LDA Minutes (April meeting)
March 29, 2015


Meeting was held at Rainie Dasch’s  house at 4:30 PM.  Treasurer report was unavailable. 

2. Membership report: Lessie and Rainie will have handouts on membership available at the May show. 

3.  Feedback from the last show:  
	- There were several late entries that resulted in re-organizing the ride times.  There is a policy to charge for late entries, need to enforce it to reduce number of late entries.
	- “Office” and “scoring” areas need to be consolidated – was difficult to be in both places and there was some confusion.
	- Discussed there are USDF rules for scheduling rides and breaks.  Need to be more consistent in using them.
	- Decided to by a clock to have out in the warm-up/riding area where everyone can see.  Will have for next show.

4. Location for the May show is Blue Creek Farms.   The judge is Carol Bulmer.
Show manager: 
Show Entry Coordinator:  Kelli Kestran
Packets: Carly
Scribe AM: Sara, Rainie, Susan, Carly (times based on rides)
Scribe PM: Sara, Rainie, Susan, Carly (times based on rides)
Learner scribe: 
Scorer: Rita, Abigail, Lessie
Ring Steward: Lessie Carbonneau
Ribbons: already done
Barn Manager: Kimberly
Snacks for judge: Kimberly
Set up on Friday afternoon: Holly, Kimberly --- could use additional people, contact Holly or Kimberly
Tear down:  Holly, Rainie, Kimberly
Test runner: Rainie, Rita
Lunch: Tom & Rainie Dasch will have lunch available for a fee at the show.  

5.  Clinics.  Our next clinic is April 26th with Karen Abbitista.  The clinic will be held at Stafford Hills Farm. 6002 Stafford Road, Plant City, FL 33565.   Price will be $65 for LDA members, $80 for non-members.  There is a $10 haul-in fee for horses not stabled at Stafford.  

6.  Discussed the idea of making a ribbon quilt with older show ribbons.  If anyone knows someone who can help with that please let us know.

7.  Next meeting will be held on June 7, 2015 at 3:00 pm at Rainie’s house – 4756 Reece Road, Plant City.  We will watch a Jane Savoie Video lesson before the meeting.  


Submitted by:  Rainie Dasch, LDA Secretary
